

## St. Stanislaus Kostka School

Mrs. Elena Malinconico

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

**Principal** 

"Do not follow where the path may lead. Go, instead, where there is no path and leave a trail." – Ralph Waldo Emerson

June 6, 2019

Dear St. Stans' Families:

It is hard to believe that the end is really upon us. Tomorrow, our eighth grade class leaves our little nest to blaze new trails, our preschoolers will celebrate on Monday their accomplishments in learning, and our kindergarteners will graduate on to the world of first grade on Tuesday. So many endings for all our students with so many exciting beginnings looming before them! As we begin to say goodbye to this school year and welcome the relaxing fun and exhilarating experiences waiting to enjoy, I ask you to be aware of a couple of items.

- 1. I will still take any world language changes for the 2019-2020 school year through Wednesday, June 12th. If you lost the form, just write me a note including your child's name, current grade, and the language they are interested in learning.
- 2. Summer work will be sent home with all students on Wednesday, June 12th. This is required work for the beginning of the 2019-2020 school year.
- 3. The supplies, which each student is required to bring in on the first day of school in August, can be found by clicking the Yubbler link on our website. You do not need to order the supplies from Yubbler; however, we encourage you to do so as it is our first fundraiser for 2019-2020. The supplies must be brought to school on the first day of school regardless of where you purchase them.
- 4. We have a few students who will be moving away from Sayreville and therefore not returning next year; your last day of school is Tuesday, June 11th.
- 5. Wednesday, June 12th is our moving up day and an early dismissal. Please note there is NO aftercare.
- 6. Report cards for all students will be sent home on Tuesday, June 11th.

In His Peace,
Elena Malinconico, Principal